
 

 

 

 

CHRISTMAS LUNCH – THURSDAY 14TH DECEMBER 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer & Student 

Norse Catering will be offering a Christmas Lunch on Thursday 14th December at a cost of £2.55.  Due 

to limited oven space, there will not be any alternative hot lunches available on this date but there 

will be snacks, sandwiches and a hot grab and go item.  As in previous years, only students having a 

Christmas Lunch will be permitted in the dining hall. 

Roast Chicken with Stuffing, Pig in Blanket and Yorkshire Pudding 

Or 

Lentil Roast (v) 

Served with Roast Potatoes, Seasonal Vegetables and Gravy 

Dessert 

Christmas Pudding with Cream or Raspberry Brownie with Cream 

Or Gluten Free Cake (Dairy Free is available) 
Please complete the reply slip below to order lunch and return to the kitchen by Friday 1st December.  

Please tick if there is an entitlement to a free school meal (FSM) or enclose your cash payment with 

the slip.  If you have purchased a Christmas lunch from the Reward Shop, please tick the box below 

and make your lunch choices. 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Return to the school kitchen with payment by Friday 1st December 2023. 

Name…………………………………………………………………………………….Form……………………FSM   

Please select your main: 

Roast Chicken     Lentil Roast    

Please select your dessert: 

Christmas Pudding   Raspberry Brownie Gluten Free Cake  Dairy Free  

Reward Shop Christmas Lunch – purchased with points  

 

Signed Parent/Carer…………………………………………………………………………… 


